
MAKE YOUR VOICE
HEARD

7 WAYS TO 

SEND AN EMAIL MAKE A CALL

VISIT THEM

COFFEE HOURS

Emails are an easy way to voice
your opinion - not just on an
issue, but also on the impact of
your school on your community.
Successful email engagement
also means sending a message
of support when your lawmaker
does something you really like. 

Personal phone calls are a great way to build a
relationship with your local legislator. Mention
that you're a constituent who has an opinion or
story to share with your elected official.

Follow your lawmakers on
Facebook or an email list to find
out what events they host or
attend, or schedule a meeting at
their office in Lansing.

Check out your Senator/Representative's
Facebook page or website for info on when
and where they host coffee hours. Come
prepared with a story & facts on your school. 

SCHOOL VISIT
Invite your Senator and Representative to your
school, and do it often. Celebrate student
awards, ribbon cuttings, special events,
graduation ceremonies, etc. - and grab a photo
while they're there to post on social & tag them.

CMAD 2020
Learn more about the political
process as it relates to things like
school funding & other K-12 issues
at MAPSA's Charters Make a
Difference Project. While you're
here, enjoy a tour of the Capitol.

CDAC 2020
Join hundreds of MI charter stakeholders at
the Lansing Capitol on May 13, 2020 to stand
in solidarity for our schools & our work. 

Becoming visible to your local lawmakers can be as simple as
a short email - with BIG results.


